Nola Bishop Paul - 2014

We are back in Colorado...Montrose. Hallelujah! After 13 years in Las Vegas, we don't
miss anything, except the shows and the buffets.

My favorite memories about LHS are Mr. Yarberry, the band teacher, and Art
Class/Club with Mr. Fender.

Band class was always fun, and a good break from the "real" classes. | remember that
we won the competition for Band Day in Boulder a couple of years. | don't remember
who our greatest competitor was?!? Another fun trip was to Denver for a special
concert. One of the songs we played was "Jesus Wept". It was a very emotional
musical piece, and there were Nuns there that were crying.

Do you remember the original Valentine signs that hung on the light poles?

Art Club and Wood Shop made them. We were the first group to have that honor!
Wood Shop cut them out, and Art Club painted and decorated them. Doug Cressey
stole one for me, and my Dad made me turn it into the Police Station.

(See, I do have a record)

There are so many memories that we all have about growing up, and living in the small
Sweetheart town, Loveland, Colorado.

Hope to see you in September.



